The Social Work Christian Fellowship is a member organisation for
Christians in Social Work and Social Care.

You do not need to be a social worker to belong but you should
have an interest in the field.

The Fellowship provides support and guidance to Christians in so-
cial work and social care and offers opportunities for Christians to
get together to socialise, have fellowship together and discuss is-
sues of current relevance and importance in social work.

We are the only Christian organisation providing this sort of serv-
ice and we are open to Christians of all denominations.

To become a member it is necessary only to sign up to our simple
statement of faith.

There is a regularly published members’ journal, an annual con-
ference and - in some parts of the country — local groups.

It is free to join. We rely on members to donate what they can to
support the fellowship.
See www.swcf.co.uk to join.

Annual Conference

The Social Work Christian Fellowship 2013 conference will be held
at Hinsley Hall, Leeds from April 12-14.

The Speaker will be Rev. Chris Howson. The ftitle of his recent book
is A Just Church: 21st century Liberation Theology in Action and
at the conference he will be questioning the paradoxes at the
heart of social work's attempts to liberate people from injustice.
Chris is a former social worker and has been a chaplain at a
previous SWCF conference.

This weekend conference is being offered at a flat rate of £50 to
all attendees. Book soon, as places are limited.

See the swcf website for further details.




